



Phone +1 732 562 5504 Fax +1 732 463 3657 Email c.jankowski@ieee.org

04 May 2005

Mr. Zenon Wang 19F, No. 218, Sec. 2, Tung Hwa S. Road Taipei, 106 Taiwan

Dear Mr. Wang:

Congratulations! On behalf of the IEEE Regional Activities Vice President, Marc T. Apter, and IEEE Technical Activities Vice President, Ralph W. Wyndrum, Jr., it is a pleasure to inform you that the requirements of the RAB Operations Manual have been met, IEEE Taipei Section – Product Safety Engineering Society Chapter has been formed. The effective date of this Chapter formation is 29 April 2005.

At this time, we are recording you as the Chapter Chair. When an election has been held, please report the name and member number of the new Chapter Chair to the IEEE using the online Officer Confirmation form at http://www.ieee.org/scsreports. Valuable information regarding IEEE Society Chapters can be found at www.ieee.org/chapters. If we can assist you in any way in the planning of the Chapter activities, please let us know.

We extend our best wishes for the successful operation of this Chapter.

Sincerely,

Cecelia Jankowski Managing Director

Regional Activities

cc: M. Apter - Regional Activities Vice President

Jankorsk

R. Wyndrum - Technical Activities Vice President

S. Takeuchi - Region 10 Director

B. Lin - Taipei Section Chair

M. Montrose - Product Safety Engineering Society President

D. Carpenter - Product Safety Engineering Society Vice President, Membership

M. Ward-Callan - Technical Activities Managing Director